From: Lloyd Roles

Sent: 11 May 2021 21:04

To: Salter, Tim <TIM.SALTER@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: Planning application P/18/1073/FP, Land to the South of Romsey Avenue

Dear Mr. Salter

Ref: Planning application P/18/1073/FP, Land South of Romsey Avenue, Portchester PO16

I am writing to you to strengthen our reasons for objecting to the above appeal.

The National Planning Policy protects building on the highest quality agricultural land. Independence from the EU should mean that we need to retain the best and most valuable agricultural land.

Furthermore, the building firm must take responsibility for change and be able to mitigate the significant noise and light pollution generated from AFC Portchester football club. National planning policy protects existing clubs and businesses from being closed down or having restrictions imposed by residents moving into new developments. We are not aware of any mitigation against this important part of our community.

Regards, Lloyd